Greetings Bandon and Local Area Residents and City of Bandon Planning Commission,

| would like to publicly announce my support for the 48 unit housing project on Seabird Dr. with David
Waldron.

As a Branch Manager for Banner Bank | serve thousands of local clients, and over 300 of them are
business clients, many of them who are experiencing extreme difficulties in their business operations
due to Bandon’s lack of available and affordable housing.

| personally attest that in every organization | serve from the Bandon School Board, Bandon Chamber of
Commerce, Greater Bandon Association, Bandon YoungLife, as well as others, that this topic of available
housing and affordable housing is a major source of pain, to which for many years now there have been
no solutions.

Approving this project and also supporting it along the way is, | believe, an issue of the utmost
importance.

Please approve the conditional use permit for Mr. Walron and also do everything within your abilities to
help bring the project to completion as quickly and efficiently as possible.

Thank you sincerely,
l-23-202/

David Hisel

Vice President, Branch Manager

1095 Oregon Ave. e P.O. Box 39 e Bandon, OR 97411
541-347-2441 e bannerbank.com
Member FDIC, Equal Housing Lender



